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Hello,

I am writing to show my support for the proposed small scale Forest School on Blue Lake Road
in St. Goerge. I strongly feel that children need to spend more time outdoors and learn about
the land in order to recover from the negative toll that the last 2 years have taken on our
children's mental health and well being.

Thank you for your consideration and time,
Robyn


